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Monday, 21 November 2022 
 
A Thuismitheoirí / Dear Parents 
 
Parent Interviews will take place during the week beginning Monday 28th November. School will be 
closed that Friday 2nd December for parent interviews to take place throughout the day. Some 
interviews may take place after school on another day that week. 
Parents will soon receive a note recording their specific date and time.  
Parents/ Carers of our Primary Seven class will be invited for interview with the principal after 
Christmas to determine choice of Secondary Education for your child. Mrs Leddy will therefore meet 
parents at this current round of interviews.  
 
 
Thank God we are returning to more normal times and whilst Covid hasn’t gone away you know we 
are nevertheless happy to announce that our Christmas show will be taking place during the week 
beginning Monday 12th December.  We hope that we will be able to use The Pastoral Centre this year 
and whilst we are aiming for a midweek night we have to speak to the ‘Pastoral Centre’ committee to 
see if this is possible. This year’s show is ‘Snow White and the Seven Jockeys’. 
 
The Nativity involving Ms. Litter’s class with choral support from Mrs McCourt’s class will take place on 
Wednesday 21st December. There will be a morning ( 10.00am ) and an afternoon ( 1.30pm ) 
performance to give parents and grandparents an extra opportunity to see your little stars ! 
 
Christmas Dinner will take place on Friday 9th December. School will therefore close at 1.00pm on this 
day to allow staff to have their Christmas Dinner after the children have enjoyed theirs. This dinner will 
cost the normal price of £ 2.60.  As most children do take Christmas Dinner it is easier if  parents  let 
our school secretary Eamonn know if your child is opting out and will NOT be taking Christmas Dinner. 
Please e-mail Eamonn on emurphy867@c2kni.net to confirm this.  
Children will be allowed to wear Christmas jumpers, socks, hats and all things Christmas on this day. 
 
 
 
 
Le meas / Yours sincerely 
 

 
Donal Keenan 
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